South Central Christian Men's Evangelistic Fellowship February 24 at Cabool

Chili supper provided by Cabool.

Speaker was Brandon Bradley from CCCB (Central Christian College of the Bible). He spoke on "What's going on in Christian higher education".

Meeting: Justin Dubree opened with prayer. We are in the process of changing our name. New schedule is out.

Mark Wilbank reported on Rock Garden Christian Camp: New roof; attendance is up; working on water project; added new shelter; concrete driveway; and over \$70,000 in improvements since camp, all paid for.

President Barry Crouse reported we were refunded \$4,000 from Poteau OK. They disbanded.

Rick Mosher closed in prayer.